
Lake Arrowhead was chemically treated for 

algae on June 5, 2015 by Nebraska Lake 

Management.  The lake is safe to swim in and 

fish are ok to consume.  At the time, they saw 

no visible signs of brittle naiad growing in the 

lake.  We are in constant contact with 

Nebraska Lake Management to keep them 

updated and stay ahead of any excessive brittle 

naiad growth in the lake.  If you suspect any 

naiad is actively growing contact Kim at the 

office at 402-533-2511 or send an email to 

lakelandne@gmail.com with pictures and 

location of naiad enclosed if possible. 
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